10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWI1A IAA
Fram the Principal Private Secretary 7 March 1989

I attach & copy of 2 letter I have sent to the Prince of
Wales' Secretary. Although the Prince may have already
received the documents, the Prime Minister wished to make the

point that a great deal is being achieved in tackling problems
of the domestic environmment, and that concern with the global
environment does not rest with CFCs and ozone.

ANDREW TURNBULL

Foger Bright, Esg..
Department of the Environment




10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON §WIA 2AA

Frovm the Principal Private Secretary T March 1989

The Prime Minister has asked me to send you copies of two
recently published documents which she thought would be of
interest to the Prince of Wales. The first, Enviromment in
Trust, sets out the record of what is being achieved to preserve
and improve the environment on a number of fronts: the second is
a study by the Wational Environment Research Council which

ldentifies the key processas in the global environment and
suggests priorities for future research.

David Wright, Esq.,
at. James's Palace




